
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 22-00816 Architectural Review Board 8/18/2022

TO: Architectural Review Board Members

FROM: Gregg Harding, RPA, Historic Preservation Planner

DATE: 8/11/2022

SUBJECT:

1415 N. Barcelona Street
North Hill Preservation District / Zone PR-1AAA
Replacement Metal Pergola System at a Noncontributing Structure

BACKGROUND:

McNeill Palm Contracting LLC is seeking approval to replace a storm damaged pergola structure at
the rear of a noncontributing structure. The new structure will be white aluminum with an acrylite
panel and will be custom engineered to meet drainage and wind load requirements. Product
rendering, details, and a site plan have been provided along with images of the old pergola system.

Please find attached all relevant documentation for your review.

RECOMMENDED CODE SECTIONS
Sec. 12-3-10(2)d.2.ii.(a) North Hill Preservation District, Decisions
Sec. 12-3-10(2)g. NHPD, Alterations to noncontributing and infill structures
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